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Hey guys! I’ve made contact with a lot of you this past month. I would like 

to continue those conversations with you! Please email me for any needs 

or concerns you have.  

DUES, DUES, DUES!! 

This month our district hasn’t had any new paid clubs. This is 

completely fine guys but getting this paid is so much easier 

now! I recommend that you try to get dues paid as soon a 

possible. Dues give us the ability to keep going in Key Club! If 

you guys need help on paying dues or anything about it, my 

inbox is always open! Im here for any questions about anything.   

Fun Fact: Key Club had a birthday 

this month!! 

May Newsletter! 
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ICON!! Are you guys excited?! It’s coming up in about 2 months. This is 

going to be a week of fun and Key Club family. Make sure that everyone 

is ready in advance because it’s annoying to run off and leave needed 

items!  

 

Also, make sure to try to do things with your Club this summer. I know 

school let’s out very soon and it may get hard to get in touch with each 

other but, try! Some ideas are to do a service project like volunteering at 

a homeless shelter or volunteer to help at the local YMCA!  
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